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The	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	panels	should	be	at	the	very	least	70%	of	the	price	the	
energy	providers	charge	to	solar	citizens.	Solar	panels	are	not	maintenance	free,	
there	are	on	going	costs	with	inverters	as	we	have	found	out	to	our	expense.	
How	would	it	be	for	the	national	powers	supply,	with	coal	fire	power	stations	
now	closing	down,	If	all	solar	citizens	decided	it	was	not	worth	maintain	their	
panels	and	shut	them	down.	Or	actually	found	it	a	better	option	to	install		very	
expensive	battery	storage	for	the	solar.		
Its	time	for	the	government	and	energy	suppliers	to	give	all	solar	citizens	a	fair	
go	in	this	regard.		
Time	to	stop	ripping	us	off!!	
Peter	
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